
 
 

Clarence Valley 

Community Halls Strategy 
 

 

Help shape the future 
of Council’s network 
of community halls 

 

 

Community halls are places of important 
social connection.  They provide 
opportunities for locals to interact with each 
other, participate in activities and come 
together in times of need.   
Clarence Valley Council is inviting you to tell us 
about your community hall.  We want to know 
what works, what can be improved and what’s 
special about your hall.   

Your feedback will help us to shape a 10-year 
strategy that can increase the importance and 
relevance of halls to the community.  

The Clarence Valley Community Halls Strategy is 
expected to be exhibited in late 2025 and finalised 
and adopted by Council by Mid-2026.   

Keep up to date with the project at Clarence 
Conversations.   

 

Find out more:  clarenceconversations.com.au/ 

Complete the online 
survey about your hall.  

Scan the QR code 
below to get started: 

Survey will be open 
until 3 October 2025 


